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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-12434        0000 911 HANGUP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:58:34                 Arvd-00:02:55  Clrd-00:05:06
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-00:07:05                 Arvd-00:07:15  Clrd-01:01:32
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:07:14                 Arvd-00:07:17  Clrd-01:01:31
         Narrative:      

911 hangup.  Upon call back, no answer.  Message left.

         Narrative:      
Caller reporting that someone is breaking into their car and   
they have a knife.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party to be transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   
 Report to follow.

24-12435        0205 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Quincy PD requesting an officer to check the area for the   
attached vehicle.  Quincy reports they had an officer   
flagged down reporting his son was missing and his last   
location showed possibly in the above area.

         Narrative:      
Quincy called back prior to cruiser dispatch to cancel.    
Party got in touch with his son.

24-12436        0314 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 10/20/2024 0321
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-03:15:21  Clrd-03:20:51
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:20:12                                Clrd-03:20:49
         Narrative:      

226 out with attached vehicle in the back of the lot.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

24-12438        0335 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 450] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-03:35:15  Clrd-03:37:33
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.
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24-12440        0353 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-03:54:59                 Arvd-03:58:34  Clrd-04:08:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother in law is having a heart   
attack.

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-12441        0730 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:31:57  Clrd-07:32:12
         Narrative:      

227 removed small tree limb from the roadway.  Cruiser   
clear.

24-12442        0853 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:55:58                 Arvd-08:55:59  Clrd-09:09:30
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-09:06:47  Clrd-09:09:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party feeling dizzy and light   
headed. FD dispatched.   

24-12443        0930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:30:31  Clrd-09:38:07
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for red light violation.

24-12446        1025 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:25:34                 Arvd-10:25:49  Clrd-10:31:30
         Narrative:      

Barnstable PD requesting we make contact with the owner of   
attached vehicle, vehicle is parked in an area where it is   
going to be towed. Officer attempting to make contact at   
residence.   

         Narrative:      
Nobody came to the door, unble to make contact at this time.   

24-12447        1035 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 10/20/2024 1054
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:40:28                 Arvd-10:41:15  Clrd-10:41:16
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:51:44                 Arvd-10:51:53  Clrd-10:53:51
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         Narrative:      
Signal 2/ zone 1150.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

24-12448        1041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:41:00  Clrd-10:50:27
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:42:01                 Arvd-10:42:28  Clrd-10:50:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Proper paperwork provided.   

24-12451        1139 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:39:00  Clrd-12:00:41
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle ran out of gas, 222 shuttling male party to local   
gas station to get gas.   

24-12452        1237 POLICE REQ, General Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:40:06                 Arvd-12:40:12  Clrd-12:58:22
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form.

         Narrative:      
Male party positive WMS. 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk set bail at personal recog

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and prisoner placed in cell.   

         Narrative:      
Tow only release issued.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-378-AR
            Arrest:    ESTRELLA REA, EDISON PAUL       
           Address:    113 RIVERVIEW ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    28
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-12453        1245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 590] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:45:00  Clrd-12:57:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Party had proper paperwork.   

24-12455        1313 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:13:27  Clrd-13:15:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-12456        1319 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1424] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-13:21:10                 Arvd-13:24:46  Clrd-13:40:58
         Narrative:      

Party requesting assistance with a MV lock out.

24-12457        1438 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:41:34                 Arvd-14:42:13  Clrd-15:00:48
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:42:12                 Arvd-14:44:16  Clrd-15:00:46
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA unknown PI.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched.   

24-12458        1453 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:01:52                 Arvd-15:03:36  Clrd-15:05:40
         Narrative:      

911 hang up.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.   

24-12459        1639 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:41:33  Enrt-16:43:13  Arvd-16:44:07  Clrd-16:49:32
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ storage can 36

         Narrative:      
223 checked the camper does not appear anyone is inside.   
Also checked the building and shipping containers, all   
appears secure.

24-12460        1729 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:33:00  Enrt-17:33:02  Arvd-17:37:05  Clrd-17:46:07
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reports an erratic opertor. Attempted to park and   
drove into a sign.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle left the parking lot heading west on West Center St.

         Narrative:      
223 checked to the highway unable to find the vehicle. 223   
also spoke with the business owner who didn't see anything   
and there is no property damage seen. 223 to check the   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied in the driveway, no damage seen.

24-12462        2040 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:41:35                 Arvd-20:41:36  Clrd-20:47:00
         Narrative:      

EBPD requesting to check East Center St by the line for a   
vehicle involved in a shoplifting in their town.

         Narrative:      
223 checked the area, unable to locate.

24-12465        2121 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:21:00  Clrd-21:24:17
         Narrative:      

223 onsighted a possible DMV.

         Narrative:      
Overheating, vehicle is off the roadway not creating any   
hazards.

24-12467        2208 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:08:00  Clrd-22:37:46
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-22:10:16  Enrt-22:10:18  Arvd-22:17:48  Clrd-22:41:17
         Narrative:      

223 onsighted a potential DMV.

         Narrative:      
NIL contacted, BCI contacted for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
223 10-3 with one adult male.

         Narrative:      
223 in book with prisoner at this time.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk notified and set bail at personal recog.

         Narrative:      
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Bail commissioner in to release prisoner at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-379-AR
            Arrest:    TUCKER, NOAH GERARD       
           Address:    14 ROGERS CIR   BRAINTREE, MA
               Age:    23
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%

For Date: 10/21/2024  -  Monday   

24-12473        0117 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 10/21/2024 0127
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:22:00                 Arvd-01:24:35  Clrd-01:27:43
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, multiple areas. No key holder contact at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.  Gates all locked.

24-12474        0123 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 10/21/2024 0134
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:29:02                 Arvd-01:31:40  Clrd-01:34:21
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, no area given. No contact with key holder at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

24-12484        0508 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:13:13                 Arvd-05:16:49  Clrd-06:36:19
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:45:33                 Arvd-05:45:36  Clrd-06:36:08
         Narrative:      

Party called stating his truck broke down on the ramp from   
RT24 N to RT106 E. Cruiser dispatched to assist.

         Narrative:      
Truck is blocking the ramp from vehicles exiting onto RT106.   
State Police contacted to assist with block ramp at RT24 N.

         Narrative:      
Truck driver has contacted Lynch's Towing to assist with   
vehicle. Cruisers standing by assisting with traffic.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed.

24-12486        0628 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 10/21/2024 0640
  Location/Address:    [WEG 279] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:36:45  Enrt-06:37:11  Arvd-06:39:30  Clrd-06:40:04
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, shop doors. No key holder contact at this time.
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         Narrative:      
Business open at this time and trucks are loading.    

24-12487        0639 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 10/21/2024 0643
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:41:44                 Arvd-06:41:56  Clrd-06:43:07
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, office door and motion. No key holder contact made at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Property open at this time with numerous employees on scene.   
 All checks okay.

24-12488        0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:01:00  Clrd-07:06:47
         Narrative:      

no violations at this time.

24-12489        0731 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 10/21/2024 0808
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:33:25                 Arvd-07:33:33  Clrd-08:01:39
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:33:31                 Arvd-07:33:35  Clrd-08:08:40
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 calls for MVA in the area.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser on scene requesting one NIL and ambulance to   
respond. WBFD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle towed. 222 shuttling male party to station lobby to   
await a ride.   

24-12490        0805 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Transferred to MSP.

24-12493        0913 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 10/21/2024 0938
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:13:00  Clrd-09:38:57
         Narrative:      

Officer out on follow up.

         Narrative:      
Please refer to 24-322-AC.

24-12497        0947 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
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          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Transferred to MSP.

         Narrative:      
Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA car vs motorcycle. FD   
requested and en route.   

24-12499        1012 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:15:25                 Arvd-10:15:35  Clrd-10:26:25
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:16:01                 Arvd-10:16:03  Clrd-10:20:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party hitch hiking in the area.   
Described to be in his mid 30's wearing a black shirt, dark   
colored sweatpants and has brown hair.   

         Narrative:      
Party appears to have an ankle injury and will be shuttling   
male party.   

         Narrative:      
Male party dropped off at residence in Easton.   

24-12500        1024 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:25:15                 Arvd-10:26:41  Clrd-10:55:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:26:37                 Arvd-10:26:43  Clrd-10:49:57
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:26:40                 Arvd-10:26:42  Clrd-10:49:58
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:26:45                 Arvd-10:29:35  Clrd-10:36:16
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Unknown PI.

         Narrative:      
Accident occured on the highway. MSP en route.   

         Narrative:      
MSP on scene.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Female being transported to Good Samaritan.   

         Narrative:      
Accident investigated by MSP.   

24-12501        1031 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
given.

24-12502        1038 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:39:31                 Arvd-10:46:14  Clrd-10:49:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicle driving all over the road, possibly   
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having a medical issue.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified.   

         Narrative:      
Could not locate vehicle matching the description.   

24-12503        1113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:13:24  Clrd-11:26:18
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-12504        1132 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up release form.

24-12505        1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:46:00  Clrd-12:08:58
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting handing out lunch.

24-12506        1150 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting patient transport to Good Samaritan   
due to uncontrollable pain. FD dispatched.

24-12507        1205 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:06:12                 Arvd-12:07:23  Clrd-12:17:32
         Narrative:      

Detail officer flagged down to assist with MV lock out.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.   

24-12508        1209 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 672] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:28:12                 Arvd-12:30:57  Clrd-12:47:36
         Narrative:      

D2 received a phone call regarding a previous incident of   
tools taken off of the front porch of attached residence.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-12512        1332 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:34:00                 Arvd-13:34:02  Clrd-13:39:17
         Narrative:      
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Officer out assisting with language translation.

24-12513        1346 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:46:51  Clrd-14:48:04
         Narrative:      

Citations issued for stop sign violations.   

24-12515        1428 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 requesting a patient transport for a female party with   
possible blood clots in her legs. FD dispatched.

24-12516        1448 SHOPLIFTING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:49:44                 Arvd-14:53:18  Clrd-15:10:56
         Narrative:      

Employee reporting party has been caught shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
Party trespassed from business.   

24-12517        1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:51:11  Clrd-14:58:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-12518        1615 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:37:24  Enrt-16:37:26  Arvd-16:45:43  Clrd-18:05:51
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports sometime between Saturday night   
and this time, their motor vehicle was broken into. Also   
that a package was taken off of the porch.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
225 clear report follows.

24-12519        1627 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports male party with a low platelet count. FD   
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enroute.

24-12520        1637 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in a renewal application. Reciept   
given in hand.

24-12521        1703 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:03:53  Clrd-17:51:17
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued for stop sign violation.

24-12522        1806 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:07:33  Clrd-19:03:22
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds reasonable.  1 warning issued for lights   
violation.

24-12523        1815 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a brush fire right before 28B. FD   
enroute. MSP notified.

24-12524        1834 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding an on going case.

         Narrative:      
224 advised there has been no change.

24-12525        1912 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting they are from out of country and   
accidentally left the trunk of their vehicle open and their   
luggage fell out.

         Narrative:      
Party reports they drove around the area and was unable to   
locate the missing luggage. Logged at this time in case   
someone turns in the property. Phone number listed is a 3rd   
party, if luggage is turned in when calling, requesting to   
speak with RP.
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24-12526        1925 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:25:53  Clrd-19:45:49
         Narrative:      

225 community policing at girls HS varsity soccer game.

24-12527        1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 10/21/2024 2054
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:57:09  Clrd-20:48:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Officer standing by with operator waiting for a ride.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
May's has the vehicle.

24-12528        2002 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:06:12                 Arvd-20:06:13  Clrd-20:14:43
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a white vehicle traveling at a high rate   
of speed with no headlight

         Narrative:      
225 checked the length of West Center St. Unable to locate   
the vehicle.

24-12531        2329 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-23:29:00  Clrd-23:34:06
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:29:31  Clrd-23:32:43
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:29:32  Enrt-23:29:34  Arvd-23:32:47  Clrd-23:34:04
         Narrative:      

222 checking on a group of individuals.

         Narrative:      
All vehicles left upon officers arrival.

For Date: 10/22/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-12534        0108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:10:03  Clrd-01:11:26
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.
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         Narrative:      
Party was operating without rear lights on. Party corrected   
issue and was given verbal warning.

24-12539        0541 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:13:07                 Arvd-06:13:08  Clrd-06:13:37
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported she struck a deer at the attached   
location. No injuries reported, Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested by unit 222. A-1 contacted.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12541        0800 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:24:09  Enrt-08:25:24  Arvd-08:31:18  Clrd-08:35:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached cleaner, 10-20.

24-12546        0937 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-12549        1025 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 949] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:25:42  Clrd-11:20:58
         Narrative:      

No violations observed, all speeds reasonable at this time.

24-12552        1148 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 10/22/2024 1206
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1006] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:50:00  Enrt-11:52:06  Arvd-11:53:45  Clrd-12:06:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she has pain in her right leg. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-12553        1151 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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                                                     Arvd-11:51:57  Clrd-12:05:29
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth.

24-12554        1206 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-12:06:00  Clrd-12:24:19
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:12:02                 Arvd-12:12:04  Clrd-12:24:19
         Narrative:      

Officers out checking on residents H&W.

24-12555        1227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:27:33  Clrd-12:33:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Paper had proper insurance paperwork. Warning issued for   
failure to inspect vehicle.

24-12559        1335 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1180] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she fell and hit her head. FD notified   
and en route.

24-12561        1501 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1413] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:01:56                 Arvd-15:05:09  Clrd-15:12:37
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:01:59                 Arvd-15:05:55  Clrd-15:12:40
         Narrative:      

Third-party caller reporting his daughter and her boyfriend   
are arguing in his driveway.   

         Narrative:      
Female party stated her boyfriend was not on the property   
and that the argument was over the phone. Female party   
refusing to speak to officers further.

         Narrative:      
Cp advised to go to Brockton District Court in the morning   
to file 209A.

24-12563        1536 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 10/22/2024 1557
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting one of their employees has not returned to   
work with company vehicle since this past Friday 10/18/24.   
Party requesting to speak to an officer to report the   
vehicle missing. 222 was unable to contact CP via phone,   
unable to leave a message on voice mail.

24-12564        1612 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 10/22/2024 1632
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:13:06                 Arvd-16:13:07  Clrd-16:31:59
         Narrative:      

225 out showing cruiser to young child & parent.   

24-12565        1632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:37:13  Clrd-16:47:27
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:02:09                 Arvd-17:02:11  Clrd-17:37:15
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation for speeding.

24-12568        1711 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1449] CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:13:12                 Arvd-17:13:14  Clrd-17:19:12
         Narrative:      

226 initiated conversation with youth on dirt bikes.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with all parties to advise of safety protocols.   
All parties were operating safely at this time and will   
encourage friends and other riders to do similar.   

24-12569        1723 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 10/22/2024 2258
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:24:14  Clrd-17:35:07
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

24-12571        1745 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of white tractor   
trailer. Reports tailgaiting, lane cutting, and operating   
aggressively.

         Narrative:      
Party transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-12575        1838 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off accident report. Report filed   
with associated AC.   

24-12577        2141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:41:39  Clrd-21:48:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-12578        2224 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:28:41  Clrd-22:30:53
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle in back lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied.  All else checks secure.

24-12579        2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:48:22  Clrd-22:58:14
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:51:34  Clrd-22:58:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 10/23/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-12584        0603 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-06:03:57  Clrd-06:32:29
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring the intersection.

         Narrative:      
No infractions at this time.

24-12591        1016 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WILLOW ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:16:48                 Arvd-10:16:50  Clrd-10:22:13
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for hands free violation.

24-12593        1029 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:31:30                 Arvd-10:33:35  Clrd-10:50:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a minor motor vehicle accident.

         Narrative:      
226 arrived on scene.

         Narrative:      
NIL en route.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12594        1057 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:58:06                 Arvd-10:58:08  Clrd-11:03:19
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for hands free violation.

24-12595        1104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:05:29                 Arvd-11:05:31  Clrd-11:12:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for hands free violation.

24-12596        1112 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:12:00  Clrd-11:19:00
         Narrative:      

226 assisting a citizen who fell off their motorcycle.

         Narrative:      
Citizen checks out okay. Party sent on his way.

24-12598        1125 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station looking to pick up his property.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised he will be contacted by the Lt. regarding his   
Property.

         Narrative:      
Party does not have a valid LTC at this time.  He was   
unaware it was suspended and will reach out to his Town   
licensing officer.  Party was advised that he may return   
with someone with a valid LTC and the property can then be   
turned over.   

24-12599        1216 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:17:39                 Arvd-12:17:44  Clrd-12:24:08
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:31:00                 Arvd-12:31:31  Clrd-12:31:48
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she needs help. Strong language   
barrier, interpreter service contacted to assist. CP   
reporting she is locked out of her house and her infant   
child is in the house unattended.
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         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Fd on scene.

         Narrative:      
FD reopened the door.

24-12600        1236 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting a tow release form. Form   
issued.

24-12601        1252 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting a tow release form. Form   
issued.

24-12602        1310 FORGERY / COUNTERFEIT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-13:10:00  Clrd-13:36:55
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-13:10:37                 Arvd-13:10:38  Clrd-13:36:54
         Narrative:      

Owner of attached business reporting he recieved counterfeit   
bills from a customer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12604        1351 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:54:33                 Arvd-13:55:51  Clrd-14:12:37
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a wire is hanging down in the road causing   
vehicles to swerve around it.

         Narrative:      
Resident has contacted Verizon and notified them of the   
wire.

24-12605        1405 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:09:56                 Arvd-14:12:42  Clrd-14:28:28
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for an intoxicated party. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-12609        1703 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:03:00  Clrd-18:02:25
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:03:55                 Arvd-17:06:42  Clrd-17:20:36
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Operater showing WMS positive. Male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Attached licensed operator took control of the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route for mug and prints.   

         Narrative:      
On call clerk called and bail set at $750.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-381-AR
            Arrest:    RIVERA DE JESUS, VICTOR J       
           Address:    894 WEETAMOE ST Apt. #1   FALL RIVER, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-12610        1721 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting copy of accident report. Report   
provided.

24-12611        1736 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:36:54                 Arvd-17:37:46  Clrd-17:41:24
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Front door.

         Narrative:      
223 states accidental by attached employee.   

24-12613        1850 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:50:46  Clrd-18:58:04
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-12614        1854 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance from WBFD. WBFD   
notified and dispatching an ambulance.

24-12615        1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 10/23/2024 1910
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:04:00  Clrd-19:09:40
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-19:07:32                 Arvd-19:07:34  Clrd-19:10:45
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for obstructed license plate.

24-12616        1925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 10/23/2024 1930
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:25:00  Clrd-19:30:38
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective headlight.

24-12617        2038 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRI] PRATTTOWN LN
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:40:49                 Arvd-20:40:51  Clrd-21:06:38
         Narrative:      

223 out investigating prior hit and run claim.

24-12618        2112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-21:12:00  Clrd-21:25:39
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:13:00  Enrt-21:17:41  Arvd-21:17:43  Clrd-21:25:38
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for speeding. Cruisers clear.

24-12619        2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 10/23/2024 2209
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:02:00  Clrd-22:09:21
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:03:23                 Arvd-22:03:32  Clrd-22:07:43
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for number plate violation.

24-12620        2232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:32:47  Clrd-22:36:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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24-12621        2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:39:57  Clrd-22:46:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-12622        2256 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:56:30  Clrd-23:00:31
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

For Date: 10/24/2024  -  Thursday   

24-12624        0011 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:15:32                 Arvd-00:15:34  Clrd-00:18:06
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for mother who is not   
feeling well.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital by ambulance.

24-12626        0118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 447] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:18:44  Clrd-01:20:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light and plate light.

24-12628        0201 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/24/2024 0217
  Location/Address:    CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:03:26                 Arvd-02:05:24  Clrd-02:16:25
         Narrative:      

FD responding to address for fire alarm activation. Cruiser   
dispatched to assist if needed.

24-12631        0717 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:19:49                 Arvd-07:19:52  Clrd-07:20:26
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting ambulance to medical facility for   
patient transport to hospital.

         Narrative:      
WBFD notified and en route to location.

24-12632        0734 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:38:32                 Arvd-07:38:35  Clrd-07:42:42
         Narrative:      

Party reported to detail officer that there was a party   
sleeping or passed out in the roadway. Detail officer   
walking up to check area. Cruiser and ambulance dispatched   
as well.

         Narrative:      
Detail officer could not locate any vehicle or party in need   
of assistance. Cruiser also checked area parking lots and   
roadway to the Easton line with nothing found.

24-12634        0800 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-08:21:43                 Arvd-08:21:44  Clrd-08:21:45
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to D1.

24-12633        0801 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:04:38                 Arvd-08:04:40  Clrd-08:32:47
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report past thefts at above   
business.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow. Attached vehicles are suspect vehicles   
involved in the incidents.   

24-12635        0911 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 10/24/2024 1701
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Brockton Juvenile Court called requesting we attempt to   
serve docket number 23DL0034BK and 23DL0315BK to attached   
female party.   

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

24-12637        0931 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-12642        1031 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 9] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:33:18                 Arvd-10:35:56  Clrd-10:48:11
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak to an officer regarding an   
incident with a customer a few days ago.

         Narrative:      
Owner stated his employee inspected a vehicle and the   
involved partys credit card was declined. Party went back to   
his vehicle to get another bank card and drove off without   
paying. Incident occurred on 10/21.
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         Narrative:      
Officer unable to make contact with party at registered   
address.   

24-12643        1055 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her tire flew off. Transferred to MSP.

24-12645        1136 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 117] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a transport to the hospital. Male   
party had surgery on Monday and is not moving very well and   
has low oxygen levels. FD dispatched.   

24-12646        1138 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:40:27                 Arvd-11:43:41  Clrd-12:08:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:40:32                 Arvd-11:40:35  Clrd-11:43:40
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reporting DMV.   

         Narrative:      
226 will be shuttling male party to business in Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.   

24-12647        1219 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
given.

24-12648        1301 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-13:02:02                 Arvd-13:02:52  Clrd-13:36:43
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station to meet with D1.

24-12649        1317 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 409] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:19:19                 Arvd-13:23:39  Clrd-13:36:19
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:23:37                 Arvd-13:23:40  Clrd-13:36:20
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he fell and can not get up. Party   
stated he is in and out of consciousness and sounds very   
disoriented. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-12650        1446 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
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  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting motorcycle operator driving   
erratically. Passing vehicles in a no passing area, weaving   
between lanes. Described as a silver motorcycle and the   
operator has on a grey sweatshirt.

24-12652        1513 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-12653        1518 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:19:32                 Arvd-15:22:25  Clrd-15:53:43
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle towed, scene clear, accident report to follow.   

24-12654        1520 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-15:22:10  Clrd-16:05:36
         Narrative:      

227 out in Park CP.

24-12656        1744 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 10/24/2024 1901
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:45:23  Clrd-18:01:10
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.  Cruiser cleared for priority call.

24-12657        1824 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:26:08                 Arvd-18:40:07  Clrd-18:58:28
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:45:25                 Arvd-18:49:27  Clrd-18:58:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a MV lockout and his children are in the   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

24-12658        1950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 10/24/2024 2018
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  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:50:00  Clrd-19:51:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:53:52                                Clrd-19:54:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-12659        1951 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:51:18  Clrd-19:53:35
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-12660        2011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:11:12  Clrd-20:18:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Different operator. Warning issued.   

24-12661        2051 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her son may have broken his arm.    
Transferred to Easton.

24-12662        2229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:29:02  Clrd-22:33:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-12663        2301 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:01:08  Clrd-23:03:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-12664        2326 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:27:17                 Arvd-23:28:35  Clrd-23:38:35
         Narrative:      

EB officer on a MV stop that extended into our town.

For Date: 10/25/2024  -  Friday   
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24-12665        0053 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:54:12                 Arvd-00:54:14  Clrd-01:05:28
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported her boyfriend has difficulty breathing.   
F.D. and unit 222 were dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party was transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by      
F.D.

24-12666        0139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:40:00  Clrd-01:42:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-12667        0154 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:54:25  Clrd-02:06:23
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle in the rear lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied and secured. Cruiser clear.

24-12670        0234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:34:27  Clrd-02:36:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-02:35:26  Clrd-02:36:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-12673        0255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:55:26  Clrd-03:00:34
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for marked lanes violation.

24-12674        0629 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:29:48  Clrd-06:32:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-12675        0727 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence.

         Narrative:      
24-55-PR placed into evidence.   

24-12676        0743 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:43:58  Clrd-07:48:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-12677        0805 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    STEPPING STONE DR + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:06:26                 Arvd-08:06:29  Clrd-08:35:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:11:54                 Arvd-08:11:57  Clrd-08:32:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a two car MVA. CP requesting EMS for   
medical evaluation of juvenile passengers. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12678        0816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:17:01                 Arvd-08:17:04  Clrd-08:20:56
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding in a school zone.

24-12679        0836 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:37:26                 Arvd-08:42:48  Clrd-08:50:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a two car motor vehicle accident. No   
PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12680        0843 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:45:19                 Arvd-08:50:08  Clrd-09:27:41
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a car accident in the parking lot   
at the above location.

         Narrative:      
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222 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12683        0949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:51:18                 Arvd-09:51:20  Clrd-09:57:32
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-12686        0952 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1326] HARTSHORN ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a lift assist for her husband. FD   
notifed and en route.

24-12689        1024 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:26:05                 Arvd-10:26:08  Clrd-10:51:53
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:26:16                 Arvd-10:26:20  Clrd-10:51:48
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:27:31                 Arvd-10:27:34  Clrd-10:51:50
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA. FD and officers en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's and A1 en route.

         Narrative:      
One party transported to hospital.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12690        1057 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release form. Receipt given.

24-12691        1107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:07:00  Clrd-11:10:25
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-12692        1123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + JEWEL DR



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/20/2024  Thru: 10/26/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/28/2024

                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:23:00  Clrd-11:43:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued. Report to follow.

24-12693        1130 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:31:42                 Arvd-11:33:19  Clrd-11:43:03
         Narrative:      

223 reporting vehicle struck the stop sign at the attached   
intersection. Officer 222 en route.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified to fix stop sign.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12694        1238 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 10/25/2024 1357
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:39:57                 Arvd-12:47:26  Clrd-13:21:39
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:40:02                 Arvd-12:47:24  Clrd-13:19:40
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:38:10                 Arvd-13:38:12  Clrd-13:57:25
         Narrative:      

Officers out to attempt to serve docket #23DL0315BK and   
23DL0034BK.

         Narrative:      
Female party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting female party back to the station. Starting   
mileage 9087.5 @ 12:55 PM.

         Narrative:      
Party arrived at station. Ending mileage 9088.3 @12:59 PM.

         Narrative:      
Female party neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
Female party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting female party to Brockton District Court.   
Starting mileage 9088.3.

         Narrative:      
Female party dropped off at Brockton District Court. Ending   
mileage 9093.3.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-383-AR
            Arrest:    LOUIS, BIANCA        
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           Address:    283 W CENTER ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    18
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-12695        1305 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-12696        1313 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-12698        1406 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a patient. FD notified and en   
route.

24-12699        1440 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting MV accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given.

24-12700        1517 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of an erratic operator all   
over the road. Vehicle got on RT 24 north bound. Call   
transferred to MSP.

24-12701        1542 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release.

         Narrative:      
Release issued.

24-12702        1626 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:26:55  Clrd-17:34:23
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds reasonable.  No other violations.
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24-12705        1728 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 hang up.

         Narrative:      
Call to agency to confirm no pending medical calls. No   
emergency.   

24-12706        1733 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 409] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:36:09                 Arvd-17:40:27  Clrd-17:40:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the door is open to his neighbors residence   
but his neighbor was transported to the hospital yesterday   
and is not home.

         Narrative:      
Made contact with the neighbor who is going to secure the   
front door. Resident is in the hospital.   

24-12708        1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:09:59  Clrd-18:14:50
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper insurance paperwork and advised to   
contact the RMV. Warning issued.

24-12711        1952 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 498] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in wallet found at the above location.   
Wallet is a black leather wallet.

         Narrative:      
Contact made with involved party and he will be in to pick   
up his wallet.   

         Narrative:      
Party into the station to pick up wallet.   

24-12714        2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:02:00  Clrd-21:08:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding and marked lanes violation.

24-12715        2143 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:43:47                 Arvd-21:47:44  Clrd-22:15:35
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:43:49                 Arvd-21:47:44  Clrd-22:15:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting group of people in the woods having a fire   
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in the area. Party has seen multiple vehicles drive into the   
location.   

         Narrative:      
Parties sent on their way.   

24-12716        2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:30:04  Clrd-22:33:48
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

For Date: 10/26/2024  -  Saturday   

24-12718        0001 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:01:33                 Arvd-00:01:34  Clrd-00:08:27
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he fell and needs help getting up.  No   
reported injuries.

         Narrative:      
FD assisted male party.  Patient refusal.

24-12719        0008 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:09:53                 Arvd-00:13:17  Clrd-01:45:25
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:09:56                 Arvd-00:14:27  Clrd-01:45:26
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an active fight in progress in the   
parking lot.  While on the phone with the caller, she stated   
that there is no fight in progress and an intoxicated male   
party trying to drive away.  Manager and bouncer attempting   
to stop male party from driving away.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.  222 en route back to station with male   
party.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.

         Narrative:      
While in booking, prisoner punched and slapped himself in   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  33
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/20/2024  Thru: 10/26/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/28/2024

         Narrative:      
On call bail clerk set bail at personal recognizance at   
0114.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-384-AR
            Arrest:    BRYSON, JAMES M       
           Address:    46 WOODBINE AVE   PEMBROKE, MA
               Age:    37
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       RESIST ARREST

24-12721        0440 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/26/2024 0454
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1489] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:42:26                 Arvd-04:44:56  Clrd-04:54:45
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband is having trouble breathing   
and requesting an ambulance.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.

24-12722        0559 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:17:01                 Arvd-06:20:46  Clrd-06:23:46
         Narrative:      

Southborough PD requesting phone number on attached female   
due to a failure to stop in their town.  Plate was attached   
to a black Mercedes.  LPR shows plate attached to a black   
sedan.  Number provided and plate put in LPR.  222 en route   
to residence to see if black Mercedes is in driveway.

         Narrative:      
Mercedes is not in the driveway.

24-12723        0632 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/26/2024 0639
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:33:40  Enrt-06:33:54  Arvd-06:35:33  Clrd-06:39:47
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ general motion.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.

24-12724        0700 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting elderly male patient not feeling well   
and having trouble breathing.  FD dispatched.

24-12725        0821 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:21:00  Clrd-09:26:03



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  34
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/20/2024  Thru: 10/26/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/28/2024

         Narrative:      
Officer out initiating traffic control.

         Narrative:      
One warning issued for inspection sticker, one citation   
issued and three warnings issued for speeding.

24-12726        0839 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-08:39:00  Clrd-09:39:57
         Narrative:      

Officer out initiating traffic control.

24-12727        0941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:41:00  Clrd-09:44:18

24-12729        1003 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:05:40                 Arvd-10:10:39  Clrd-10:25:04
         Narrative:      

Business line caller calling to report of a minor motor   
vehicle accident.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-12730        1030 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Tow release given.

24-12733        1053 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
          Location:    SOUTH PLAZA
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:53:00  Clrd-11:28:40
         Narrative:      

Officer checking the area and came across vehicle showing   
positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
226 en route back to station with male party.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party Neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
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On call bail clerk set bail at personal recognizance at this   
time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-385-AR
            Arrest:    ALPHONSE, CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY       
           Address:    9 CHESTNUT LN Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    22
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-12735        1129 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 10/26/2024 1228
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting of a loose male golden retriever no   
tags. Party brought dog to the station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Dog placed in crate at this time.

         Narrative:      
Dog returned to owner.   

24-12737        1132 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 10/26/2024 1229
  Location/Address:    [WEG 807] OAKWOOD LN
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:44:31                 Arvd-11:46:43  Clrd-12:03:32
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting someone attempting to vandalize his   
AC unit sometime last night.

24-12738        1309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:09:09  Clrd-13:12:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.   

24-12739        1425 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 409] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:30:38  Enrt-14:31:02  Arvd-14:32:51  Clrd-14:51:55
         Narrative:      

Party reporting door to the residence is open. Party was   
transported to the hospital.

         Narrative:      
Everything appears secure, door has been re secured.   

24-12740        1434 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:34:00  Clrd-14:38:54
         Narrative:      

226 assisting EB with a hit and run.   

24-12741        1437 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] EAST ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting road rage in Easton. Transferred to   
EPD.   

24-12742        1438 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC application. Check received   
and receipt given.   

24-12743        1454 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:54:45  Clrd-14:56:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-12744        1511 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:11:00  Clrd-15:34:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and A1 is en route.   

24-12745        1516 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 10/26/2024 1526
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:17:53                 Arvd-15:17:54  Clrd-15:26:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting party drove into the cemetary where there   
are no roadways to drive on.

         Narrative:      
Party recently moved to Bridgewater and was unaware that   
vehicles were not allowed in the cemetary, and was   
attempting to leave upon arrival.  There appears to be no   
property damage. Party was advised if damage found they   
would be responsible.   

24-12746        1606 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party in the station requesting tow release form.    
Tow only issued.

24-12748        1708 ERRATIC OPERATION Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    PERRY AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:12:27                 Arvd-17:14:46  Clrd-17:30:45
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:12:28                 Arvd-17:16:26  Clrd-17:30:46
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicles doing burn outs and revving   
their engine in the above area.  Caller stated it has been   
going on for a while.
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         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with all attached individuals.  They have   
been spoken to and advised of further consequences.

24-12749        1754 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:54:57                 Arvd-17:57:26  Clrd-18:27:27
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a past shoplifting with   
involved vehicle.  Vehicle attempting to run over the   
manager while fleeing.  Vehicle is no longer on scene.

         Narrative:      
BOLO sent out at this time.

         Narrative:      
Suspects reported as a white male and white female, both   
wearing a black sweatshirt and black hat.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been put into LPR.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
BOLO cancelled. Vehicle located see 24-12781

24-12750        1928 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ garage door alarm and sensor alarm.

         Narrative:      
Canceled prior to dispatch.

24-12751        1929 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:53:14                                Clrd-19:53:24
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:53:27                 Arvd-20:08:16  Clrd-20:11:42
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he witnessed a deer strike in above   
area.  Caller stated it was the MV in front of him that hit   
deer.  No further information, caller no longer on scene.    
No call from involved.

         Narrative:      
Involved party called stating that she hit the deer and has   
since left the scene.  Deer left the scene as well.    
Involved was unsure if there is damage to her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
228 checked the area and did not see injured deer.

24-12752        2057 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:58:50                 Arvd-20:59:16  Clrd-21:12:37
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-20:58:51                 Arvd-21:05:29  Clrd-21:12:36
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave under their own power.  Report   
to follow.

24-12753        2331 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 119] ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:33:08                 Arvd-23:37:18  Clrd-23:46:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he fell yesterday and is now feeling   
pain in his body.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.


